3/8/24, 8:18 AM Mail - BC SGA Director of Finance - Outlook

BCSGA: Student Services Program Appeal (FY23)

The Office of Student Life at Bakersfield College <no-reply@wufoo.com>
Thu 1/18/2024 7:15 PM

To:studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu <studentlife@bakersfieldcollege.edu>
Cc:BC SGA Director of Finance <bcsgafinance@bakersfieldcollege.edu>;Nicole Alvarez <nicole.alvarez@bakersfieldcollege.edu>

Student Name * Lauren Lee
BC ID Number * @00752170
BC Email * lauren.lee2025@email.bakersfieldcollege.edu

Who referred you to this appeals form? * Jeanette Mercado

Tell us about you: * ¢ | have a BC Planner
¢ Involved in Student Organization
e Went to an event on Campus

Check Semesters * e Fall 2021
e Spring 2022
e Fall 2022
e Spring 2023
e Fall 2023
e Spring 2024

Please explain in detail why you are requesting a refund. At least 100 word statement is needed. *

I am requesting a refund because | am a high school student taking a concurrent class. | am trying to save up
money for me to further my education. Since my freshman year, | have been taking classes through Bakersfield
College and am working towards my Associate's in Agriculture Business. Because | am taking college classes now
in high school, it will save me time and money for my future career. My parents have a low income, so it would
greatly help our financial situation at this time. | hope to have a career in Ag Business or Marketing and having
this fee appealed will help me save money for future educational pursuits.
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Attach a File, Statement, or Evidence
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